From: Liu, Anping seattleschools.org>
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 4:48 PM
To: KARL HOSETH < Tacoma.K12.Wa.US>; PATRICK ERWIN < Tacoma.K12.Wa.US>
Cc: cqyc.edu.cn
Subject: 回复: Greetings from YuCai Middle School, Chongqing, China

Warning: This email originated from outside TPS. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

000352 (PRR 2023-00247)

Dear Pricipal Karl Hoseth,

What a wonderful and historic moment! President Xi visited Lincoln HS in 2015, this time choir students from your school sang for him and his wife, so it's a long lasting friendship and surely it will last forever.

I will inform you and your Chinese language teacher when the Chinese Bridge Proficiency Competition program in April, 2024 is approved.

I'd like to share with you the 2023 free online winter camp held by my university, Chongqing Jiaotong University, plese find the attachment, and if you want to know more about my university please go to the website: https://www.cqitu.edu.cn/en.htm. Thank you.

2023 Chinese Bridge Online Winter Camp .ipg

Best regards,

Anping Liu (he/his/him)

Co-director CIWA K-12 SPS

Phone
Email: